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Twenty-three previously homeless fathers and their families get a fresh start at Camden Apartments
(January 10, 2007–Minneapolis) — Twenty-three previously homeless fathers and their families will begin a new chapter in their lives this month when they move into the newly built Camden Apartments, located at 4651 Lyndale Avenue in North Minneapolis’ Lind-Bohanan neighborhood.   The $6.2 million, three story, 23-unit apartment building which includes substantial community space for supportive service programs and community building, was developed by Emerge, a new nonprofit venture of Pillsbury United Communities which connects low income residents of the Twin Cities to employment and housing opportunities and supports their long-term success, in partnership with Project for Pride in Living, a nonprofit organization providing housing, jobs and training throughout the Twin Cities metro area to assist lower-income people and families who are working toward self-sufficiency.  
Emerge’s on-site services, including housing support, individualized counseling, family intervention and stability, job training assistance and parent education, will be provided by Emerge Villages’ nationally recognized FACT (Fathers and Children Together) program.  FACT delivers transitional and permanent supportive housing services to families with custodial fathers present.  PPL will provide the property management services for the facility.
Families are scheduled to begin moving in this week, according to Emerge Executive Director Mike Wynne.  “This is really a monumental moment for these families, many of whom have been homeless for a long time.  It is an important first step toward family stability and a chance for a better life for parents and their kids.  We are very excited to be at this point,” he said.
Construction on the Camden Apartments began in February of 2006.  The project architects are Rapson and Associates and the general contractor is Meisinger Construction.  Financing was provided by HUD, Minnesota Housing, National Equity Fund, Hennepin County, City of Minneapolis, Federal Home Loan Bank and the Family Housing Fund.  Funds to support family services are being provided by the Frey Family Foundation, Target Foundation, State of Minnesota and Greater Twin Cities United Way. 
 A $5.8 million operation employing a 45 person staff, running 15 programs, and partnering with dozens of community, business, government and non-profit organizations throughout the Twin Cities, Emerge is touching the lives of thousands of low income and/or disenfranchised people in dozens of Twin Cities’ communities through its four integrated focus areas—Emerge Community Development, Emerge Villages, Emerge Workforce and Emerge Ventures.  To learn more go to www.emerge-mn.org.
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